COPY.
TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
28th July, 1948.

Dear sir,

#ith reference to my letter of the 5th ultimo
respecting the Steamer "CLAN FARQUHAR", 1t 1s now observed
from the Shipping Papers that the vessel 1s to be broked up.

In the clrcumstances I shall be glad if ybu will
return the deferred reports to this Uffice as it is concluded
that no survey has been held by the locel Surveyors.

Should the vessel have been sold for demolltion
I shall be glad 1f you will furnish me with the name and
address of the purchasers,

Yours faithfully,
Clerk to the
Classification Committee,
The Secretary,

GLAS GOW.




